
We’re transforming services for adults living with serious mental illness in
Gloucestershire. It’s part of a national programme aimed at providing better and quicker
support. One change being introduced is a new Locality Community Partnership (LCP). 

This will bring together all those in the community who might be able to help someone with
their care. The LCP will ensure people get the right service and support based on what the
person wants and needs. 

What matters to me? 
People will be assessed using a model called DIALOG. This will identify what matters to
them. Care will be personalised and constantly reviewed with the person at the centre of the
process. 

Who will be part of the Locality Community Partnership? 
This will depend on the local area but the LCP is likely to include healthcare staff such as
GPs and mental health professionals, representatives from housing, local authority, social
care, drug and alcohol services, and representatives from the voluntary and community
sector. 

What services will they recommend? 
This will also vary depending on individual needs, but as well as NHS services they will have
access to charity organisations, social prescribing schemes, employment opportunities and
social support. 

Will the LCP conversations be confidential? 
Yes, everyone in the meetings will agree to keep information confidential and will be legally
required to do so. 
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Find out more: To read more about Community Mental Health
Transforamation visit www.ghc.nhs.uk/cmht 


